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Do you support or oppose a ban on late term abortions at 20 
weeks, when medical science suggests an unborn child feels 
pain?

Do you support or oppose giving tax dollars to Planned  
Parenthood?

Do you support or oppose protection for institutions,  
organizations, and individuals from having the government  
discriminate against them in healthcare or other areas of  
public life due to their moral or religious beliefs?

Do you support or oppose the full repeal of the Patient  
Protection and Affordable Care Act (Obamacare)?

Do you support or oppose repealing the death tax?

Do you support or oppose the recent tax reform legislation 
known as the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act?

Do you believe access to public bathrooms, showers, or  
locker rooms should be based on an individual’s biological  
sex (as opposed to his or her gender identity)?

Do you believe the government should require faith-based  
adoption agencies to place children in homes with same-sex 
couples against their conscience?
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1.  http://clerk.house.gov/evs/2017/roll549.xml

2. �https://missoulian.com/news/local/gianforte-sup-
ports-defunding-planned-parenthood-quist-ap-
proves-of-legalizing-recreational/article_706f57a2-
d8bd-5d15-bd5d-96cd1596bfc1.html 

3. �https://billingsgazette.com/news/government-
and-politics/gianforte-clarifies-stance-on-protec-
tion-of-lgbt-rights/article_4cef80e6-f5f0-5f2a-
88a1-99571513f718.html

4. �https://gregformontana.com/issues/healthcare-
that-works-for-montanans/ 

5. �https://gianforte.house.gov/media-center/press-
releases/gianforte-tax-reform-provides-hard-work-
ing-montanans-needed-tax-relief 

6. https://downloads.frcaction.org/EF/EF18A01.pdf 

7. �https://www.greatfallstribune.com/story/news/
local/2017/03/31/gianforte-wants-help-montanans-
prosper/99860016/ 

8. �https://www.congress.gov/bill/115th-congress/
house-bill/1881/cosponsors 

9.  https://kathleenformontana.com/issues/ 

10. https://kathleenformontana.com/issues/ 

11.  �https://kathleenformontana.com/issues/ 

12. �https://www.greatfallstribune.com/story/
news/2018/05/15/montana-candidate-profile-
kathleen-williams-us-house-elections-mon-
tana/575032002/  

13. �https://www.greatfallstribune.com/story/
news/2018/05/15/montana-candidate-profile-
kathleen-williams-us-house-elections-mon-
tana/575032002/ 

14. �https://kathleenformontana.com/issues/

     �http://give.montanafamily.org/site/PageNaviga-
tor/Montana_Legislature.html
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